
In F1 we call Wednesdays 
‘I Wonder Wednesday’ 
and there is always 

something interesting in 
Mrs Silverwood’s special 

bag.

This week, Charlotte was 
in charge of the bag and 
had to let other children 
come and see what they 

could find.

A very important job!



Ethan 
found, “a 
book”.

Rory said, “I 
love you.”

He was 
nearly right!

Ella told us, 
“it’s Guess 
How Much I 
Love You.”

Well done 
for 

remembering!



It was 
Logan’s turn 

next.

When he 
looked in the 
special bag 
he found, 
“paint 
brush.”

We were 
going to 
paint 

pictures of 
the hares 
from the 
story!



The first job was to paint a 
circle shape on our paper.



The next job 
was to fill in 
the circle 
shape. 

It was tricky 
to not go 
over the 
outline by 
mistake but 
everyone 

really tried 
hard.

Good work 
everyone!



Then we had 
to add two 
long shapes 
to the top of 
our circles.

These were 
for the 

hare’s ears.

Once the 
paint was 
dry we 

added eyes, 
whiskers and 

noses.

The results 
were super…
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